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Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
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Dear Tree City USA Contact, 

On behalf of the Arbor Day Foundation, congratulations on earning recognition as a 2020 Tree
City USA. Residents of your community should be proud to live in a place that makes the
planting and care of trees a priority.

Two promotional items are being prepared for your community help publicize your
recognition. This includes a recognition letter and press release sent directly to your Mayor
when your recognition materials are mailed out. Your recognition materials will be shipped
to your state coordinator to be distributed to you on or before your state's Arbor
Day. Please reach out to them with any questions about when and how you will be
receiving your materials.

Again, congratulations on your recognition! 

Sincerely,

Lauren Weyers
Program Manager
Arbor Day Foundation
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